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Happy summer everyone,  

I hope you all enjoyed the convention as much as I did. The speakers were inspirational, the 

music was uplifting, the mood was JOYOUS, the raffles were exceptional, the food was delicious, 

the shopping was expensive, and the banquet was a testament to our faith and commitment as 

catholic women. 

The generosity displayed that weekend was phenomenal. Amy was able to deliver a large 

quantity of pop tops to the Ronald McDonald house. The pregnancy resource center was given 5 

large boxes of items for the women they serve. There were large food donations that I added to 

our donation to the Utah Food Bank. I delivered 5 boxes of toiletries and items requested for the 

homeless youth center. They were so very grateful for our contributions. I also delivered an egg 

box full of glasses to the lions club. Bobbie took a large donation of stamps for the sisters and 

rosaries. There were also a lot of infant items that were donated. I sent half with Marie for an 

agency in the northern deanery and the rest will be donated to the eastern deanery to be 

distributed in their area.  

I am truly amazed at the generosity of Catholic women. We all clearly know the importance of 

service to the less fortunate. We will be truly blessed when we give from our hearts our time, 

talent, and treasure.  

I am also excited to tell you that the Intermountain Catholic is doing an article about the Fill 

the Box Feed a Child service project that we were so successful with. Everyone should be proud of 

meeting our goal to help feed the hungry children of this state.  

Wishing you all a relaxing, safe summer. Looking forward to working together on the new council 

year.  

 

 

Blessed to be among you,  

Lisa  


